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Comments: I feel like this proposed project on the south red bird district, Project 52340, is uncalled for and will

not achieve the proposed results of wildlife habitat improvement.  I urge the Forest Service to not proceed with

this proposed project. Other areas in the Red Bird district have been logged and the results have not been good

for the overall ecological function of the area.  Landslides have happened along with many miles of logging roads

and skid tracks.  This invasion of big equipment open up forests to non native species which can take over our

native woods as well as harm streams.  If forest improvement is deemed...consider horse logging which proves

to be an environmentally friendly method.  Please reconsider the planned logging of these areas, or at least

entertain alternative approaches, such as those proposed by KY Heartwood or horse logging.  Thank You. 


